CHAIRMAN

COMMISSIONERS Kathryn M. Bailey Michael S. Giaimo

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Debra A. Howland

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE



PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX No. 271-3878

Website: www.puc.nh.gov

October 9, 2019

Re: DG 17-152, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan Rescheduled Technical Session

To the Parties:

On October 9, 2019, Conservation Law Foundation (CLF) filed a letter requesting that the technical session presently scheduled in the above-captioned matter for Monday, October 14, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. be rescheduled to 10:00 a.m. on the same date. CLF indicated in its letter that the Office of the Consumer Advocate, counsel for Pipe Line Awareness Network for the Northeast, Inc., counsel for Mr. Terry Clark, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, and Commission Staff concurred with this request, and that the remaining parties did not respond.

Accordingly, the Commission has rescheduled the technical session to Monday, October 14, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.

Sincerely,

Debra A. Howland Executive Director

A. Louland

cc:

Service List (Electronically)

Docket File

Printed: 10/9/2019

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov al-azad.iqbal@puc.nh.gov amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov aperry@scottmadden.com bill.killeen@libertyutilities.com chico.dafonte@libertyutilities.com Christa.Shute@oca.nh.gov christopher.skoglund@des.nh.gov craig.wright@des.nh.gov donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov drosen@kwplaw.com eric.stanley@libertyutilities.com jcusimano@clf.org jroberge@clf.org jvanrossum@clf.org karen.sinville@libertyutilities.com kerri-lyn.gilpatric@puc.nh.gov kimdao@scottmadden.com Liz.stanton@aeclinic.org lynn.fabrizio@puc.nh.gov maureen.karpf@libertyutilities.com mhatfield@clf.org michael.sheehan@libertyutilities.com michael@libertyconsultinggroup.com mkoehler@kwplaw.com ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov paul.hibbard@analysisgroup.com pradip.chattopadhyay@oca.nh.gov rebecca.ohler@des.nh.gov rkanoff@burnslev.com rmhusband@gmail.com slevine@clf.org steve.frink@puc.nh.gov steven.mullen@libertyutilities.com STrefry@vhb.com